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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –August 17, 2016
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, August 17, 2016. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Alison Langley, Darla Daniel, Michelle Russell, Mary Richardson, David Bollinger, Josh Cowley, Rachel Johnson, and Autumn Jones. Michelle Buehler, Elizabeth Atcher and Dan Mahon were absent.
ORDER # 17-001- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Michelle Russell and seconded by David Bollinger to adopt the agenda for the August meeting. 
ORDER # 17-002- APPROVAL OF THE JUNE MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Mary Richardson and seconded by Autumn Jones to approve the minutes of the June meeting.
ORDER # 17-003– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the May, June and July bingo and NHHS financial reports. The motion was made by David Bollinger and seconded by Darla Daniel to approve the May, June and July bingo and NHHS financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Leslie Hall was present at the August meeting.
ORDER #17-004-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE JUNE  MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by David Bollinger and seconded by Mary Richardson to approve the 2nd reading of the June meeting minutes.
ORDER #17-005-APPROVAL OF THE TIME AND DATES OF THE SBDM MEETING FY 17-The motion was made by Alison Langley and seconded by Rachel Johnson to approve the time and dates of meetings. Council will meet on the 3rd Wednesday of each month at 4:30 pm in the conference room. 
YOUTH SERVICE CENTER UPDATE- Leslie Hall discussed the many services the YSC provides to NH students. A year-end report was distributed to council members. Ms. Hall explained that classroom presentations, counseling and Christmas programs are already in the works.
CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT- Mr. Dennis stated that assessment scores should start leaking in soon. Learning checks will continue this year. Mr. Mark Kopp shared with the council that starting this year there will be no district ranking or percentile numbers. Schools will only receive distinguished, proficient, etc. 
INFORMATION ITEMS: 
· Mr. Dennis reminded council members to complete their required SBDM training.

· Construction is on the final phase. Cafeteria looks great and is almost complete.

· First football season in the new stadium.

· Many compliments received on the new entrance/gym area.
· Student accident report and new hire/vacancies list was included in the packets for council review.

NEW BUSINESS: 

No new business was discussed at the August meeting.
ORDER # 17-006-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Mary Richardson and seconded by Rachel Johnson to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

